[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Mary Hall-Craggs 
Sent: 21 June 2018 09:09
To: Planning
Subject: 

Sir,
I would like to join with others from Somerton to request that funding be found to help the village cope with the potential increase in traffic associated with the proposed new extra houses  in Heyford. The traffic is already considerably worse than a year or so ago. Also we do have quite a lot of young children and their safety is among our concerns with  more traffic coming through the village, mainly from Heyford at increasingly fast speeds.
Yours sincerely
Mary Hall-Craggs
(Long standing resident in Somerton!)
3, Walnut Rise
Somerton,
Bicester, Oxon
OX25 6LZ

